
 

 

New Venue! 
 

18th November 2017 

Dear Course 6 Parents and Students 

Please note we have had to change the venue of the Annual Graduation Ceremony 
because of building operations at RBHS. 

The new venue is: 

St Anne’s Primary School Hall – entrance Lympleigh Road, Plumstead. 

(See map overleaf) 

Please spread the word and ensure to notify anyone you may know that intends 
attending. 

The BIG day is fast approaching! Saturday 25th November 2017 Please 

note: 

 Course 6 students will present the traditional "Course 6 Act" at both 
graduation ceremonies. (3.00pm and 5.30pm) All Course 6 students are 
required to be at St Anne’s School from 9.00am on the 25th November to 
enable them to prepare and rehearse for this important occasion.  

 If you have not done so already please contact Dawn regarding the 
celebratory Course 6 Dinner at the College of Magic. (After the graduation 
ceremony on Saturday 25th  November +/- 7.30pm) Reservations essential - 
cost is R125 per person for this finger supper, which includes soft drinks and 
dessert.  

Look forward to seeing everyone on the 25th November! 

 

Yours Magically 
 
 
 
 
David Gore 
DIRECTOR 
 
 


